
 

          County Clerk’s office 
               will begin re-opening in phases 

              starting May 4th, 2020 
 

     • Title and Registration services will begin May 4th 
     • Driver’s License services will begin June 15th 
     • Passport Services not available until further notice 

 
We are working together with our Satellite Location Partners 

and we will have those offices open as soon as they feel it is safe. 
      • Lenoir City Office will open June 1st (Mondays ONLY)* 

*We will be closed on Tuesdays in Lenoir City temporarily 
because of court scheduling and social distancing requirements 

                • Greenback Office to be determined 
                • Tellico Village Office will open June 4th 
 
We are asking customers to please continue utilizing our online services. 
If you choose to renew a tag or disability placard in person, we ask that 

you use the drive-thru so the lobby can remain clear for title work, 
boats, and other in-depth transactions. 

 

We are expecting a high volume of customers, so 
please be patient and remember you can “Save Time 

and Go Online” @www.tncountyclerk.com 
 

You can find updates at www.loudoncountyclerk.org or 
Loudon County Clerk’s Facebook page. Thank you in advance 

for your patience, we will all get thru this together! 



 
Carrie McKelvey, Loudon County Clerk 


